

# The Knight Sentinel

# The Official Newsletter of St. Timothy Council #15211 of the Knights of Columbus

Issue No. 03-2016

If God Sends Us, He Also Leads Us

March 2016

## Announcing the formation of a new KofC Council at All Saints in Walton KY

Due to the hard efforts of our own councils Art Krapata, the Knights are forming a new KofC council for All Saints parish in Walton, KY later this month. All Knights currently living in or near the Walton, Verona, Crittenden, Dry Ridge or Piner areas attending All Saints church should consider joining and supporting this new council. Please contact Art Krpata at 859-462-1075 or theark4@msn.com for more information.

## Knights "40 cans for lent" program

The 40 Cans For Lent program is off to a good start, but is running lighter then last year. Remember, donations not only go to help feed those in need in our area, but also help our council earn additional funding for the weight of the food donated up to 10,000 lbs, which we are far short of as of this weekend. Please consider donating if you have not already, and please toalk to all of your fellow parishioners to remind them to give generously this Holy Easter season. Can and dry food goods should be drop off at church.

### Knights Social meetings on 4th Tuesday of month

Please remember to join your Brother Knights, spouses, family or men looking to find out what it means to be a Knight at our monthly social meetings. We have also instituted an online sign-up for anyone wishing to bring and share a snack. (See the Knights website to sign-up at **www.kofc-st-timothy.org**. Our next social meeting is Tuesday, March 22nd, at 7:30pm in Brodnick Hall.

# New 2nd & 3rd Degreed Brothers

On Feb. 28th we had 6 Brothers complete their 2nd and 3rd Degree's. Please congratulate Edwin King, Paul Gross, Adam Howard, Kevin Hoeben, Chuck McFarlane, and Mark Gilling. If you have not completed you 2nd and 3rd Degree, please consider doing so to better understand who we are as Knights and why we do what we do. Check the councils website calendar at



www.kofc-st-timothy.org/upcoming-events.html for the next upcoming ceremonies date and location.

### **OFFICERS**

rbolte@saint-timothy.org (859) 384-1100

Deputy Grand Knight . . . . . . Mark Sippel automateme@outlook.com (859) 547-2191

Chancellor......Braden Reimer
braden\_reimer@eku.edu
513-254-3974

Warden.....Jerry Haaland jhaaland@insightbb.com (859) 817-0281

akovacic@hotmail.com (859) 757-6806

Financial Secretary . . . . Hank Teschendorf hteschen@hotmail.com (3140398-7082

Treasurer.....Mike Weisman mike@mikeweisman.com

> mic5043@aol.com (513) 702-5715

Inside Guard. . . . . . . . . . Art Krpata theark4@msn.com

(859) 462-1075

Outside Guard......Steve Kennedy so.kennedy@yahoo.com

(859)-803-4741

Trustee - 3 Year. . . . . . Nelson Rodriquez nfrmd@usa.net

(859) 462- 0981

Trustee - 2 Year . . . . . . Jerry Daugherty jerry.daugherty@gmail.com

(859)640-2293

Trustee - 1 year......Denny Hoeben dghoeben@yahoo.com (859)760-2852

Council Address: 10272 US Hwy 42, Union, KY 41091 — Council Web Site: http://www.kofc-st-timothy.org
Send Newsletter Submissions to the Editor — Mark Sippel @ automateme@outlook.com or (859)-547-2191
In Case of a Council emergency, please contact Art Krpata @ 859-462-1075 or Chris Puckett @ (859)630-8637



# The Knight Sentinel

# The Official Newsletter of St. Timothy Council #15211 of the Knights of Columbus

Issue No. 03-2016

If God Sends Us, He Also Leads Us

March 2016

## Holy League canceled for March

Because of the timing of the events of Holy Easter Week, this months Holy League gathering has been canceled. But please remember, Holy League is a chance for all men (Knights or otherwise), fathers and sons to come together and pray and spend time with the Lord for 1 hour a month. It is important for the future of our faith and our Church that its men continue to take a spiritual lead in their families and communities, and we as Knights are key to supporting this important ministry. So please come and join us at church every fourth Monday of each month, starting again in April.

#### **Another successful Blood Drive**

With the efforts of Jim Sholar and his helpers, this March's Blood Drive was a success with both whole blood and "double red" donations. Thank you Jim and all that help to get this important mission accomplished again. If you have not donated, or at least not recently, please consider doing so with us next time!

### "Good Of The Order" prayer requests now published on the web

In order to help promote the continuous and extremely beneficial act of praying for Gods mercy for those connected to our order, the Good Of The Order prayer list is now being published and updated monthly on our councils web site at **www.kofc-st-timothy.org/good-of-the-order.html**. Please keep these folks in your prayers.

### Next 4th Degree Meeting March 4th

For all of our 4th Degree Knights, please take note that the monthly meeting has been moved to March 31st at 7:30 pm located at Ackerman Council Hall in Burlington, KY because of Easter Holy Week. If you are a 4th Degree Knight, and especially if you have not attended a meeting in some time, please consider attending this meeting.

#### Remember to check the Council web site!

There's always a lot going on with this Knights council. Please routinely check the Council's web site at **www.kofc-st-timothy.org** for the latest news and events, and get involved to make a difference!

### **OFFICERS**

Grand KnightChris Puckett
chris.puckett22@gmail.com
(859) 630-8637
Chaplain Fr. Rick Bolte
rbolte@saint-timothy.org
(859) 384-1100
Deputy Grand Knight Mark Sippel
automateme@outlook.com
(859) 547-2191
Chancellor Braden Reimer
braden reimer@eku.edu
513-254-3974
WardenJerry Haaland
jhaaland@insightbb.com
(859) 817-0281
Recorder
akovacic@hotmail.com
(859) 757-6806
Financial Secretary Hank Teschendorf
hteschen@hotmail.com
(3140398-7082
TreasurerMike Weisman
mike@mikeweisman.com
(859) 802-1278
Lecturer Vacant
AdvocateSteve Alley
mic5043@aol.com
(513) 702-5715
Inside Guard Art Krpata
theark4@msn.com
(859) 462-1075
Outside GuardSteve Kennedy
so.kennedy@yahoo.com

(859)-803-4741

Trustee - 3 Year......Nelson Rodriquez

nfrmd@usa.net

(859) 462-0981

Trustee - 2 Year.....Jerry Daugherty

jerry.daugherty@gmail.com

(859)640-2293

Trustee - 1 year.....Denny Hoeben

dghoeben@yahoo.com (859)760-2852